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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
DATE:  November 6, 2017 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Interested Parties  
RE: Printing and Copying Services RFP-4419-17-SH 
 
 
Firms responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the 
requirements have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as 
hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following: 
 
 
Clarification #1:   Section B.6 states the estimated value of this contract is approximately 
$100,000 annually.  Please amend the verbiage to say: 
 The dollar value of this contract is estimated to be approximately $40,000 - $50,000 

annually… 
 
 
Question #1: “My company can be extremely efficient on some of these projects.  Would we 
be able to submit the pricing on those types of jobs and bid on those only, or would we need to 
submit a bid on each item on the sheet? 
Answer:  You are welcome to provide a proposal for only certain items, but the more you can 
price out, the better your chances are for award.  For example; the city won’t award all but two 
jobs to one firm and have another do only a couple items.  It would make more sense to 
streamline the entire process and award to only one firm in this example. 
 
 
 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 

All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 

Respectfully, 
 
Susan Hyatt 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado   


